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NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER 

                                 Dates to Remember 

Mon Nov. 1 All Saints Day  

 St. Theodore Book Fair- at the school 

 Nov.1-30  

Tues. Nov.2 All Souls Day 

Wed. Nov. 10 Remembrance Day Service  

Thurs. Nov. 11 Remembrance Day- No school 

St. Theodore Feast Day 

Fri. Nov. 12 School Holiday- No school 

Fri. Nov. 19 Student Progress Reports handed out 

Wed. Nov. 24 

3:30 – 6:30pm 

Student-Led Conferences  

Thurs. Nov. 25 

3:30 – 6:30pm 

Student-Led Conferences  

Sun. Nov. 28 Advent Begins 

Thur. Dec. 2 SCC meeting 7pm 

Dec. 18 - Jan. 3 Christmas holidays 

Tues. Jan. 4 Classes Resume – Day 2 

Mon. Jan. 31 Teacher Professional Learning Day 

No School for students 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        
 
 
 
 

 
 

Parent Perception Survey 

 

  

 
 

 

BOOK FAIR and CRAFT SALE 

Books and gifts will be for sale from  

 Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Fridays. 

Come and see Mrs. McBride to view or purchase 

books and craft items.  Something for everyone! 

 

STUDENT LED CONFERENCES 

 

 Once again this year, families will be contacted to 

schedule a time to come to the school for scheduled 

Student-Led Conferences this year. To allow for social 

distancing and to ensure sanitization of areas, parents will 

be scheduled for either Wednesday, Nov. 24 or Thursday, 

Nov. 25. A form will be sent home for you in the next few 

weeks to indicate date and time preferences. If you are 

unable to attend one of these dates, please contact the 

school to arrange an alternate meeting time. Conferences 

are a time to share the celebrations of learning in the first 

third of the year. We look forward to meeting with each 

student and his/her parents.  

 

COLD WEATHER GUIDELINES: 
Remember to dress for the weather. Winter is 
approaching! 
-29 degrees and above students will be required to 
go outdoors. 
-30 to -35 degrees students are given option to go 
out. 
-Below -36 degrees students will be required to stay 
indoors. 
 
 

 

Dear St. Theodore Families,  
 This month we are reminded to remember 

those who have impacted our lives. So many have 
sacrificed themselves so we can live a better life. Our 
veterans, our families, our saints like St. Francis and St. 
Theodore, and our Lord Jesus have shown us a way of 
life that is focused on others instead of ourselves. Let 
us remember that in serving others, we are serving Him. 
Let us, above all, be kind to one another.  

 
Mrs. T. Morrison 
Principal  
 

Thank You! 
✓ To Father Louis and SHHS for sharing our 

Thanksgiving Mass via Livestreaming. 
✓ Our Salvation Army food drive was very successful 

and greatly appreciated at this time. Thank you to 
everyone who donated food to those in need.  

✓ To our school staff who planned activities for Spirit 
Week/Education Week. 

✓ To our dedicated school bus drivers who transports 
our precious cargo daily. Thank you, Mrs. Fedyk! 

✓ To Dave Hoffert from the Fire department for activity 
books to help teach us Fire Safety. 

✓ To Justin Chrobot for taking our dirt pile away! 

✓ To Lynn Fedyk, Carla Madsen and Judy from the 
Care Home for dropping off Halloween treats for our 
students. 
 

Poppy, poppy what do you say? 
Wear me on Remembrance Day. 
Poppy, poppy what do you tell? 

Many soldiers in battle fell. 
Poppy, poppy what should we know? 

That peace on earth should  
grow, grow, grow.  

 
Our Remembrance Day service will be 

LIVESTREAMED from St. Paul’s School on 
Wednesday, Nov. 10th  

St. Theodore students will take part within their 
classrooms. Services are for school staff only at this 
time. 

 
REMINDERS: 
-No motor vehicles are allowed on school property at 

any time. 
-Dogs are to be kept off school property during school 
hours. Even friendly dogs can become unpredictable 
around groups of people. 
- Please make sure your child has indoor and outdoor 
footwear for school. (Our cleaning staff thanks you!) 
-Covid 19 Guidelines- Masks must be properly worn 
and sign in is required for all who visit our school.  
-Parents please notify the school office if your child will 
not be in school. We want to know they are safe. 
-Please check your child’s bookbag daily for notes from 
school or the teacher in the AGENDAS. 

-School Pictures MONDAY, NOV @1:00pm 

 


